

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL END-OF-YEAR EXAMINATION 2010 PRIMARY FOUR ENGLISH LANGUAGE

₹€,

 $\langle \hat{x} \rangle$

PAPER 2

	A CONTRACTOR OF THE STATE OF TH
Name:()
Class: Primary Four	第1 行 等 () () () () () () () () () (
. •	
	Component Marks
40 QUESTIONS	Sections // 17
25 October 2010	Sections D-H /31
1 hour 15 minutes	Paper 2 Total / 48
INSTRUCTIONS:	
Do not turn over this page until you	are told to do so.
Follow all instructions carefully.	eragus se esta de la companya de la National de la companya de la compa
Answer all the questions.	
This paper consists of 10 printed pag	es excluding the cover page
	ne rice
Parent's Signature:	Date

Sect	ion A -	Grammar (VCQ (6 x 1 ma	ric)	• •		
Cho	ose the	correct a	nswer and sh		val (1, 2, 3	or 4) on the	ne Optical
Ansi	wer She	eet provide					
10	My fa	ther	to wo	rk overv m	orning		
••	, miy.to	ario ()		inecvery iii	orring.	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	i.
- 1.10 A - 4.20 A	(1).	cycle					, M
	(2)	cycles					
		is cycling was cycling	~				
	· . (च्यू	was cycling	y		• • •		
			TO ELECTRIC TO SERVICE SE	iano paris and	Serve A		·
2	Samr	ny <u> </u>	himsell	very muct	at the party	last night.	
	741	enjoy	TO THAT		\$4.5° 2.78.45		•
			SASOAL		<u>.</u> M		,
·		enjoyed		r villa e en harrigista. A	<u>.</u> -		
•	(4)	enjoying	:		• •		
			\$ 75	1.14			
3.	Mrs	Wong hourd	nt the ingredier	-	da tha nizza	· bv	for
••	all of	us.	it the ingredier	ita and ina	de uie pizzo		100
	(1)	itself	•		**** **	•	•
	(2) (3)	myself herself		•	· BOTTER	Santi Barri	U
	(4)	themselves	 S	***************************************			
		er personal de gladeljelen en e India de la				_	
A			Prof. 1 Balling Committee Committee		/	•	
4.	<u>1_3_</u>		bag over there	belongs to	Mark.	5.3375	·
	(1)	This				•	-
	(2)	That	· . · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	•			.
· · · · · · · · ·	(3)	These					•
	(4)	Those			1 至万强10		ř
e se estados.	Artista (da da da da da) Artista (da da d		•				
5.	Alice	added	· d	rops of so	v sauce to	her porridge	to make it
	tasty.	4.000		•			
eran. Histori					<u> </u>		;;
	(1) (2)	any a few	The second second				Sa -
19/40	(3)	much		in and a second		177 QC 1974a i	
	(4)	a little			nnakkan Sebesia	;	
	SCATAL Marketing National			73 7 +	1774/1974	सङ्गीती । -	•
e - :		-1-		- copies		-	
6	Mrs.B	lala	in th	e kitchen w	∕hen the doo	rbell rang.	
		cook	يورد ميه ۽ ٠٠٠	र के प्रशास्त्र के स्थापन विकास के स्थापन की प्रशासन की प्रशासन की प्रशासन की प्रशासन की प्रशासन की प्रशासन की	on - Section (Section (Section)	varge at the state of	• .
		cooked	•				
		is cooking					
3		was çookir	i g				•

Choc	se the	Vocabulary MCQ correct answer a	nd shade the o	oval (1, 2, 3	or 4) on the	Optical
Ansv	ver She	et provided.		twi (**)		
7.	The t	imid, little girl wa	ns	when	she realised	that she had
	accide	entally broken her	neighbour's exp	ensive vas	е.	
	741	furious				منطق
٠,	(2)	ashamed	. :			
	(3) (4)	frightened disappointed	5.3	•		
:					· 11 ·	: .
8.	The _	of	thieves stole fro	om the rich	man's mansio	n:
	(1)	gang			•	
į.	(2)	bench panel		., «A	and the state of	
	' (3) (4)	troupe		, see the second	51 14 E	•
	(77)	попро		•		,
	_,		•	•	ublic places	•
9.	Smo	king is	_ in air enclosed	areas or p	ublic places.	· ·
	(1)	punished			* -	•
	(2)	pardoned	5.64 3 kg/	•		· ·
•	. (3)	prohibited	A	٠.	-	
	(4)	prevented			- NA	;
-	-	,	•	•		•
			**	tha fi	ro offer a two	hour battle
10.	The	fire fighters eventu	ially	ue ii	le allei a two-i	iodi batac.
	(1)	put in	<u>-</u>	-		· ·
	(2)	put.off				
	(3)	put out	•	* .	. ' <i>e</i> .	
•	(4)	put away				•
:	:			.*		
11.	The	two men were arr	ested for produ	cina	mor	néy at a home i
11.		g Island.	cotod: to: pro	_		
	,.		-	-		
	(1)	forged				•
	(2)	artificial				
	(3)	imitation		•		
	(4)	counterfeit	•			·
	, ,					
12.	. In t	he recent riot in t	he city, the po	lice used to	ear gas and v	vater cannons
		the n	nob of protester	rs.	•	
	(1)	dispel				-
·	(2)	discord				
	(3)	dispose				

Section C - Comprehension MCQ (5 x 1 mark)

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

The stingray is a marine animal, found in the oceans and some freshwater rivers around the world. Today, there are about 480 known species of stingrays.

Stingrays move forward by using their large fins and swim with a "flying" motion. Since their eyes are on top of their heads and their mouths at the bottom, they cannot see their prey, but they are able to detect danger through their sense of smell.

Stingrays do not attack people aggressively. However, when they are attacked by predators or stepped on, they lash their tails at them. The tail consists of at least one razor-sharp barbed spine filled with toxic venom.

As a matter of fact, the barbed spine of a stingray was responsible for causing the death of a famous television personality, Steve Irwin. He was the "Crocodile Hunter", the man who had gained popularity around the world for leaping onto the backs of huge crocodiles and grabbing deadly snakes by their tails.

Irwin, 44, had been filming a documentary called 'Ocean's Deadliest' on the Great Barrier Reef in Australia. He and a cameraman were snorkelling in the shallow water when the fearless animal-lover swam over the top of the stingray, which then stuck out its barb and pièrced him in the chest.

Irwin was filmed pulling the barb from his chest moments before losing consciousness. Irwin's manager and producer, John Stanton said, "Steve probably got a bit too close to the ray and with the cameraman in front, it must have felt sort of cornered."

Adapted from: http://www.stingray.com.sg.

20

Choose the correct answer and shade the oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet provided.

13.	Sting	rays can be found	
٠.	(1) (2) (3) (4)	only in oceans only in freshwater all around the world in oceans and freshwater rivers	·
14.	A stir	ngray is not able to see its prey because	- : *
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	its mouth# is at the bottom its large fins cover its eyes its eyes are on top of its head it only uses its sense of smell to detect danger	
•			i.
15.		word "lash" in line 8 shows that the stingrays cked.	when
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	flip their tails poke their prey latch onto their prey swiftly sweep their tails	
16.	Stev	ve Irwin was well-known for	
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	being a celebrity being killed by a stingray showing exceptional courage when handling reptiles filming a documentary entitled the 'Ocean's Deadliest'	
17.	Acc	cording to the passage, Irwin was attacked because	<u> </u>
	(1) (2) (3)	the stingray was hungry he had provoked the stingray he had snorkelled in the shallow water	

Section D – Gran Read the passagiven in the box only.	de carefully. Ci	noose the most	suitable v ach blank.	vord from the Use each word	wor ONO
-	÷				
(A) he	(B) her	(C) hi	s	(D) i	
(E) me	· (F) my	(G) m	yself	(H) she	
Dear Amy,					
ood Alliy,					
Hope eve	erything is fine wi	ith you. I am extr	emely unsel	You are awar	a tha
nave always wante					e ura
nave been skipping				. (3)	
			:		
		have saved so			
ouy (19)	the gift ne	xt week, but no	t ånymore.	My mother ha	as ju:
Iropped the bomb	on (20)	My father	has been o	diagnosed with	a rar
blood disorder and	(21)	will not be able	to work for a	a while.	-
It looks	like my mothe	er and I would	d have to	help contribu	ite t
:		y that my father v	•		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·					

Love,

Jess

Section E – Vocabulary Cloze (5 x 1 mark) Read the passage carefully. Choose the most suitable word from the word given in the box and write its letter (A to H) in each blank. Use each word only.	ords d ONCE
(A) age (B) awarded (C) discovery (D) nothing	
(E) raised (F) rewarded (G) success (H) something	ng
Albert Einstein is one of the most influential scientists of the 20th cer in Germany and (23) in the Jewish faith, Einstein strongly op injustice of race and religion. Although he became well-known as a genius the was slow in learning to speak as a child.	oposed the
Einstein also rebelled in school, which left many teachers to believe	
amount to (24) His interest in science and math was ins	pired by a
compass, his geometry book and classical music. By the (25)	of 16 he
had written his first research paper in science.	
His most famous (26) was the theory of relativity. E	instein was
(27) the 1921 Nobel Prize in Physics. His brilliant works on on today and he serves as an inspiration for young scientists around the w	physics live

Section F – Comprehension Cloze (5 x 1 mark)
Read the passage carefully. Fill in the blanks with the most suitable word of your own.

Jim went on an overseas vacation with his mother and friends. They went to
Kukup, a fishing village in Malaysia. When they got off the bus (28)
arriving at Kukup's bus station, Jim was rather unhappy. The weather was humid and
he was not used to the strong "fishy" smell which permeated the whole
(29) He lost his appetite for seafood lunch! Jim's mother was upset
with him as she felt that he was throwing tantrums.
After lunch, they went to their challet. Jim and his friends were over the moon
when they (30) øut that they could spend the night together. What
made them happier was that the entire chalet was air-conditioned! They had a whale
of a time playing simple games (31) blowing bubbles, hide-and-
seek and catching.
Time passed quickly while they were playing their games. Jim and his friends
vere glad that they had gone on this vacation and (32) that they
vould visit this village again. It was indeed a wonderful place to spend a vacation

		•	As comme	- 1187			!
1			<u> </u>				<u> </u>
			- 1	•	•		1
who		,		· .	.;		1
÷ .	-						
	•	÷					' .
			* * * *	,	•		٠,
It was rain	ng heavily. I	decided to	stay at hon	ne.			
	•		· .		<u> </u>	!	4,5
							
							,
Yusoff sai	1 "I am going		·				
Yusoff sai	t, "I am going		·				
Yusoff sai	d, "I am going		·				
Yusoff sai	·		·				
•	·		·				

Section G — Sentence Synthesis and Transformation (3 x 2 marks)

For each of the items, rewrite the given sentence(s) using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the given one(s).

Section H – Comprehension – Open-ended (5 x 2 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

The December weather was merciless. Torrential rain was a common occurrence. Tonight was no different. Lily crouched in a comer. Although the rain pelted down, the mall was filled with people. Some hurried past her without a backward glance. She was hungry and cold. Lily shuddered at the thought of having to suffer yet another day without food and warmth.

5

Lily retreated into the darkness. She peered at the throngs of people who had just come out of the theatre after the midnight show. Lily stared intently, her eyes watery. The cold truth finally dawned on her. Except for a black poodle, which had taken one look at her before mistress and canine disappeared into the crowd, she was invisible to everyone else.

10

Lily was depressed as she was lost and did not know her way back home. She was almost on the verge of giving up after searching for many days. Lily was about to doze off when she heard a **loud and familiar** voice.

"Lily, where are you?" The voice was filled with anxiety and panic.

15

Lily was elated. She got out of the cold dark corner that would have been her home for the night and let out her most resounding mew. She was so relieved that her wandering days had come to an end.

•		
Why was Lily col	ld and hungry?	-
		•
·		
		÷
Which word in pa	aragraph 2 has the same meaning as "backed aw	/ay"?
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
·		
•		
5 6 6 4	nk the loud and familiar voice (line 13) belonged	to?
vyno do you thin	•	
vvno do you thin		•
vvno do you thin		·
vvno do you thin		
vvno do you thin		
	d ballong 8. december 1.	
What kind of ani	d ballong 8. december 1.	
	d ballong 8. december 1.	
	d ballong 8. december 1.	
	d ballong 8. december 1.	

Write your answers in complete sentences.

.



EXAM PAPER 2010

SCHOOL: CATHOLIC HIGH PRIMARY

SUBJECT: PRIMARY 4 ENGLISH

TERM: SA2

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10	Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16	Q17
2	3	3	2	2	4	3	1	3	3	4	4	4	3	4	3	4

Q18	Q19	Q20	Q21	Q22	Q23	Q24	Q25	Q26	Q27
D	G	E	Α_	С	E	D	Α	·_C	В

28)on 29)area

30)found

31)like

32)hoped

33) That girl who has curly hair is my best friend.

34)It was raining heavily so I decided to stay at home.

35)Yusoff said that he was going out the next day.

36)This story took place in December.

37) She had, no food and warmth.

38) The word is "retreated".

39) It belonged to Lily owner.

40)Lily is a kitten.